1st August, 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

This term the Year 11 and 12 Physical Education students are doing aerobics for their physical performance assessment. This always proves to be a rewarding experience for the boys as well as an opportunity for them to improve on their physical performance mark.

In order to give the boys the best opportunity for success, we employ professional instructors to take the boys for their lessons. Over the term each class will be involved in approximately 15 hours of training. The cost of these professional sessions for each student over the term is \$60 which will be debited to your school account.

Should you have any enquiries regarding this, please contact Mr Anderson or your son's teacher at the College or via email as listed below.

Mr Anderson - andersonr@stmaryscollege.com

Mr Albion – albions@stmaryscollege.com

Mr Hickey - hickeyr@stmaryscollege.com

Yours sincerely,

Rob Anderson

Director - Sport & Physical Education

Charmaine Cridland

**Acting College Principal**